Nunda NY and the Total Solar Eclipse of April 8, 2024

The Town of Nunda Historian's office and the Nunda Historical Society are inviting you to be part of history and share your reaction to and thoughts about the solar eclipse that will happen on Monday, April 8, 2024. A total solar eclipse in our area is a once-in-a-lifetime event and both organizations want to document the occasion. If you live in the Keshequa school district, please take a few minutes and fill out our questionnaire form below. Copies of your response will be placed in the Town of Nunda Historian's archives and the Nunda Historical Society archives.

Forms are also available on-line at: Town of Nunda: https://town.nunda.ny.us, Village of Nunda: https://town.nunda.ny.us, or picked up at Bell Memorial Library or the Nunda Government Center.

	NameBusiness/Organization name
1.	For businesses, organizations and first responders: what steps, if any, did you take to prepare for the eclipse?
2.	For individuals and families: what were your plans for the day?
3.	Did you watch the eclipse on April 8, 2024? If so, where did you watch it?
4.	What did you experience during the eclipse (for example, what did you see, feel, hear, etc.)
5.	If you are a business owner, how was your business impacted by the eclipse?
6.	Were there more or fewer people than usual in the area in the days leading up to and the day of the eclipse? What is your estimate of how many?

Please return this form to the Nunda Government Center or Bell Memorial Library or scan and email it to the Town Historian (historian@town.nunda.ny.us) or the Nunda Historial Society (nhs@frontier.com). Questions may be directed to the Town of Nunda Historian at historian@town.nunda.ny.us.